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The need for housing and assistance for survivors of domestic violence is SO 

important. If we as a society are to move in any forward direction of progress, WE 

MUST take care of our Women and Children. As a survivor myself I wholly support 

the HOPE Plaza Housing Project and please ask that you strongly consider them in 

this bill. Thank You! 


